IN LOVING MEMORY

WE ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

PATRICK CARRIGAN

ON THURSDAY 18TH APRIL 2024
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE
9TH OF MAY 2024 AT 11.30AM
ST MARY’S THE VIRGIN, CHURCH ROAD, STUDHAM, LU6 2NW

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
AT VALLEY FARM, STUDHAM

RSVP: Kerry.whiteley@gmail.com
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